
CITY OF ASTORIA MUNCIPAL FINANCE SOFTWARE Bids Due 12:00 pm, March 7, 2025 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Astoria, located at 1095 Duane Street, Astoria, OR 97103, is requesting proposals for implementation and ongoing use of a Municipal Financial Software System no later than the date and time listed above. The purpose of this notice is to invite vendors to submit their proposals to provide Accounting Software including Budgeting, Payroll, Utility Billing, Purchasing, Accounts Payable, Accounts Receivable, Cash Receipting, General Ledger, Fixed Assets and other activities typical of a municipality.  The RFP documents may be obtained at www.astoria.gov/publicnotices or picked up at Astoria City Hall, at the address above.  Contact Hilary Norton at hnorton@astoria.gov if you have questions or to request RFP materials. The City of Astoria reserves the right to accept or reject any or all Proposals, in whole or in part, or waive irregularities not affecting substantial rights if such action is deemed in the public interest. Published February 4, 2025. 

